
Hello Caroline, 
 
I am writing to inform you that I am stepping down from the Tree Task Force as I have moved to 
Cumberland. Please let me know if you are not the right person for me to communicate with about this. 
 
It has been a pleasure to serve on the task force and to see the town addressing the important issue of 
tree management. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Marc Miller 
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